
ENQUIRIES ABOUT THE CONTENT OF THIS PRODUCT RECALL INFORMATION NOTICE 
SHOULD BE MADE TO: THE SCOTTISH FOOD CRIME AND INCIDENTS UNIT, FOOD 

STANDARDS SCOTLAND, TEL: 01224 288379;  FAX: 01224 285110;  E-mail: incidents@fss.scot 

Food Standards Scotland, Old Ford Road,  Aberdeen AB11 5RL 

PLEASE NOTIFY US IMMEDIATELY OF CHANGES TO YOUR CONTACTS 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

PRODUCT RECALL INFORMATION  
NOTICE 

 
Ref: FSS-PRIN-17-2018 Date: 15/05/2018 

 

Mrs Unis Spicy Foods Ltd recalls Haggis Pakora because they may 
contain shreds of polythene 

  
Mrs Unis Spicy Foods Ltd is recalling Haggis Pakora because the product may contain 
shreds of polythene, which makes this product unsafe to eat. 
 
 

Product details:  
Product: Mrs Unis Haggis Pakora  
Pack size: 200g 
Use By date: 19 May 2018 
Batch code: 19 May 2018 
 
 

No other Mrs Unis Spicy Foods Ltd products are known to be affected 
 
 
Risk: Product may contain shreds of polythene which makes it unsafe to eat 
 
 
Our advice to consumers: 
If you have bought any of the above product do not eat it.  Instead, return it to the store 
from where it was bought for a full refund. 
 
 
Action taken by the company:    
Mrs Unis Spicy Foods Ltd is recalling the above product.  Point of sale notices will be 
displayed in all retail stores that are selling the product.  These notices explain to customers 
why the product is being recalled and tells them what to do if they have bought the product.  
Please see the attached notice. 
 

 

 

 



 

MRS UNIS SPICY FOODS LTD. 
PRODUCT RECALL 

 
 

 Products Affected  Use By Dates  
Haggis Pakora 200g  Use By: 19/05/2018  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 
 

 We are recalling the above products as a precautionary measure due to 
the possible presence of foreign objects resembling some shreds of 

polythene bag. 
 

 

 No other batches were implicated. 
 

 

 If you have purchased this product please return it to your local retailer 
for a full refund. 

 
 

 We apologise for any inconvenience caused. 


